
 

Christmas Concert with Seaford College Chapel Choir

Monday 28 November, 2022

A much-loved Christmas event will take place for the first time in two years on Monday 12th December, as
West Sussex Charity 4Sight Vision Support holds is wonderful Christmas Concert with the Seaford
College Chapel Choir. Proceeds will help the charity in its work supporting blind and sight impaired
residents of all ages throughout the county.

The Concert will be held at St Mary de Haura Church in Shoreham from 1 - 2pm. This year is particularly
special as the event was cancelled due to the pandemic for the last two years and has been sadly
missed by the members, staff and volunteers from 4Sight Vision Support, as well as members of the
general public.

Tickets for the Concert are just £5pp including festive refreshments, and can be pre-booked or bought at
the door, first come first served.

For further information about the Concert and to purchase tickets, please call 01243 828555 or email 
fundraising@4sight.org.uk

The image shows the Chapel Choir at a previous Christmas Concert.
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Company Contact:

4Sight Vision Support  

T. 01243 828555
E. fundraisingvolunteer@4sight.org.uk
W. https://4sight.org.uk

Additional Contact(s):
jessica.passmore@4sight.org.uk
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